CPSO opens up Safety Town for tax
payments

Thursday, May 1, 2025
Posted by Breck Scott

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Property Tax Sale is scheduled for June 3, 2025. If you have not yet paid your 2024
property taxes, there is still time to do so. The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office will accept property tax payments
on Saturday, May 3, 2025, at Safety Town, 8910 Jewella Avenue, Shreveport, LA. Payment collection will take
place from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

Accepted forms of payment include:
- Cash

- Cashier's Checks

- Money Orders

- Credit Cards
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